
**For Immediate Release** 

 

On August 1, 2024 at approximately 11pm a male individual walking a dog in the area of Brook 

Street and Seminary Street in Barre observed a speeding vehicle, prompƟng the male to advise 

the operator to slow down. AŌer an exchange of words, the operator of the vehicle brandished 

a firearm and shot at the male individual prior to speeding off. The individual was not struck, 

and no other injuries or damage was reported. The vehicle is described as a silver or grey SUV, 

thought to be a Honda CRV, with unknown Vermont plates. Anyone with informaƟon is asked to 

call the Barre City Police Department at 802-476-6613.  


